
  
 

 

 

 

 

May 6, 2024 

 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for Palm Beach Lakes Boulevard Bridge Safety Rehabilitation in 

Fiscal Year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is Palm Beach County, 

Florida, located at 301 North Olive Avenue, West Palm Beach, Florida 33401. The funding 

would be used to widen the bridge and meet current design and safety standards by providing 

separation between travel lanes and adding shoulders and sidewalks for travelers. This project 

is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it would increase safety and mobility for 

vehicles, cyclists, and pedestrians. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes 

authorized by 23 USC 133(b). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 

immediate family. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

         Lois Frankel 

   Member of Congress 

 


